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ADDENDUM #1 
  

To: All Companies Interested in Submitting a Bid 
From: Heather Mell, Purchasing Agent 

Bid: Installation of Traffic Signal Posts and Components (Bid #PUR0920-084); Dated:  
December 8, 2020 

Subject: Addendum #1 (1 page) 
Date: December 14, 2020 

 

 

The following questions and/or clarifications were asked relative to the above-listed Request for Bid. This 
memo is sent for clarification to all companies to whom the bid was sent. 
 
 
Question:  At the 3 intersections getting a new signal footing.  Does the City expect new signal wires all the 
way back to the cabinet or is the city expecting the contractor to splice in the nearest handhole to extend 
signal wires? 
Answer:  Contractor shall pull back and reuse existing cables.  If necessary, additional slack cable from the 
handholes can be used. 
 
 
Question:  Does the City plan on assisting with reprogramming of the video detection once relocated or should 
the traffic signalization vendor be anticipated to complete this programming? 
Answer:  City will assist with programming the video detection. 
 
 
Question:  Are there any handholes or wire at intersections 4.7, 4.8, or 4.9 that need to be removed along with 
the foundations and poles? 
Answer:  Contractor shall plan to remove up to 4 handholes per intersection.  Most wiring has been removed, 
the rest can be abandoned. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

All addenda that you receive shall become a part of the contract documents and shall be 
acknowledged and dated on the bottom of the Signature Page (page 24). The deadline for bid 
submittal is Friday, December 18, 2020 at 3:00pm CST. 


